
 

 
J. D. BIRLA INSTITUTE 

(Departments of Science & Commerce) 
 

24th May 2017 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

 

All 1st & 2nd year students are hereby informed that the College 

is planning to organize an International trip to Pattaya & 

Bangkok for 4 nights / 5 days during the summer recess 

(tentatively between 20th June 2017 to 30th June 2017). 
 

The cost of the trip will be Rs. 40,000/- per head. Students with 

valid passports are requested to deposit the money to the office 

accounts latest by 29th May 2017 to confirm their participation 

in the tour. 

 

 
___________________ 

Principal 

Dr. Deepali Singhee 
 

 

 
CC: College Website, Notice Board No.1E, 1D, Accounts, Science Staffroom and 

Commerce staffroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


